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FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

July 27, 1983
L-83-430

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Clark:

Re: St. Lucie Unit |
Docket No. 50-335
Reactor Vessel Internals and Thermal Shield;
Plant Recovery Program - Reactor Vessel Internals
and Inspection Results

In our letter of June 20, 1983 (L-83-417), a tentative meeting/submittal date for
"Reactor Vessel Internals and Inspection Results" pursuant to the St. Lucie

Unit 1 Plant Recovery Program (ltem A. from our letter of April 19, 1983
(L-83-230)), was to be established by July 27, 1983.

As discussed with Mr. Don Sells of your office on July 26, 1983, plant recovery
progress and evaluation of Core Support Barrel Visual Non-Destructive
Examination, would indicate that the subject meeting with you, be held during
the week of August 15, 1983. Followup documentation of the subject meeting
content, will be forwarded to your office by August 26, 1983.

Should any questions arise, please contact us immediately.

Very truly yours,

;l a e W

Vice President
Advanced Systems and Technology

REU/DAC/jk

cc: Harold F. Reis, Esquire
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